
Date: 17-Feb 2020 
To: R3 2020 ExCom & Section Chairs 
From: Bill Marshall, Chair R3 Section Support Committee (SSC) 
 
Subject: Report to ExCom for Meeting 17-Feb 2020 
 
The SSC monthly WebEx has been delayed due to the IEEE Board Series Meetings.  We will meet 
this month on 18-Feb.  Last month, we finished sending introductory emails to the core officers 
on record for each of the sections, except for the Central NC and Winston-Salem Sections 
where there were known to be no current volunteers to reach out to. 
 
Hasala has been working to coordinate a YP event (or events) at SoutheastCon. 
 
I have nothing else to report this month. 
Bill 


